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AGENDA 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 
March 24, 2020 @ 7 pm 

 
 

COVID-19 and PUBLIC MEETINGS 
Notice of telephonic meetings 

3/16/2020 
In light of the state of emergency declared by the Governor on March 13, 2020, and to 
respond to the COVID-19 pandemic, the chair has determined that an emergency exists and 
that accordingly, until further notice, (a) members of the board may attend all board meetings 
telephonically, without the physical presence of a quorum; and (b) members of the public 
who wish to participate in hearings may, on request, participate telephonically or submit 
comments in writing to be included in the record of the hearing 

 
 

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT HAS 
BEEN CANCELLED FOR THE MONTH. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 

http://www.townofboscawen.org/

